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In the framework of its 53rd anniversary and the completion of its territorial 
demarcation process, Santa Clara de Uchunya recognized Ocho Sur for its 
commitment to the sustainable development of the community, for the second 
consecutive year. Alfonso Morante, director of the company, gratefully received the 
diploma, highlighting the importance of strengthening the bonds of friendship and 
collaboration. 


